
 

 

Detectives Investigating Shooting That Left One Juvenile in Critical 

Condition 

September 28, 2020 

 

On Sunday, September 27, 2020, at 11:50 pm, Washington 

County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to gunfire heard 

near the intersection of SW 180th Avenue and SW 

Kinnaman Road in Aloha, Oregon. Several people  reported 

hearing gunshots and seeing multiple people run away. 

Deputies located a 17-year-old male with multiple gunshot 

wounds in the parking lot of Kinnaman Terrace Apartments 

at 17887 SW Kinnaman Road in Aloha. The victim was 

transported by ambulance to a local hospital for treatment, 

where his condition is considered critical but stable.  

Detectives from the Washington County Sheriff’s Office 

Violent Crimes Unit responded and are leading the investigation. 

The investigation is in its early stages, and no suspect information is available for release at this time.  

 

https://www.co.washington.or.us/Sheriff/FightingCrime/CriminalInvestigations/violent-crimes-unit.cfm
https://www.co.washington.or.us/Sheriff/FightingCrime/CriminalInvestigations/violent-crimes-unit.cfm

